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Comments: Dear Forest Service -

 

I was disturbed to learn from your scoping letter that you propose to reopen some trails in the Rapid River

Drainage.  This is a bad idea.

 

The idea of trail turn around areas or dead ends for motorized and mechanized users is laughable.

 

We should keep these trails non-mechanized and non-motorized.  This wonderful bio-diverse area should be

kept wild.

 

I urge you to not reopen these trails.

 

Sincerely,

     Jerry Jayne


